
Paraphrasing the song “Comedy Tonight,” there’ll be: 

Something familiar, Something inventive
Something for everyone, A high holidays delight!

 
We are no Zero Mostel, but there’ll be lots of events happening at Temple 
Israel on the road to 5782.
 
Many of our offerings will continue to be virtual, but we aim to supplement 
our online services with a host of in-person gatherings this year, which will 
include a “big top” in our parking lot!
 
Virtual offerings will be available by Zoom, with links provided to registrants 
closer to the date. We encourage you to create community by viewing these 
on a TV or large screen with your family or social bubble. New to Temple? 
Please give us a call so that we can welcome you to our community. 

In-person offerings will be primarily outside in a special grand tent  in our 
parking lot. Capacity is limited and participants must RSVP to the office 72 
hours in advance. Social distance protocols will be observed and masks 
required. These services  will be dependent on any health and safety 
advice we receive in September.
 
You will be able to mix and match live and  virtual 
programming - choosing the best service options 
for you and your family.

Let’s put this year behind us and start fresh.  
  

High Holidays 2021: Get ready for a dynamic and inspiring holiday journey!

Shana Tovah and
hooray for 5782!


